NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


The Cambridge City Council will hold a public hearing on September 14, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at Cambridge City Hall, 80 S Superior Street, Cambridge, Idaho to hear testimony on the proposed Updated Transportation Plan for the City of Cambridge.  This includes the Capital Improvement Plan and Future Projects in the plan.  Details of the proposed plan are available at City Hall or by e-mailing a request to cityofcambridge@ctcweb.net. 

The public is invited to attend and comment upon the proposed plan.  Anyone who wishes to comment, but is unable to attend the hearing, may submit written comments prior to the meeting to City of Cambridge, City Clerk, P.O. Box 220 Cambridge, ID 83610.  Written comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. the day of the hearing.  City Hall and the council chambers are accessible for persons with disabilities.  Any person needing special accommodations to participate in the meeting should contact City Clerk Sandra McKee at 208-257-3318 or 208-550-0591 at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.

